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Dear Parent/Carer 
  
The General Data Protection Regulation is coming into force later this week on Friday 25th May 
and we have updated our privacy notices accordingly.  This is all part of our commitment to 
compliance and protecting your personal information. 
  
What has changed? 
  
We are not changing how we use or collect your information. Rather, our updated privacy notice 
more clearly explains how, why, where and when we store and process your data, and reflects 
your rights under the GDPR.  
  
You may recall that before your child began attending Priory Junior School, consent was sought 
for the publication of photographs.  GDPR does not specifically define when a child becomes 
responsible for giving consent to have their data processed. As such, the school has decided to 
retain any consent already given by parents/carers. We ask that you actively engage your child 
in the discussion around the consents you have given. If you (in discussion with your child) wish 
to change the consent you have given, you are at liberty to do so at any stage by contacting the 
school. We will issue a new consent form for you and your child to complete on request. 
   
Privacy notices and related policies are all available on the school website. 
  

 

 

 
Priory Junior School 

  
 

Priory Junior 
School 

Priory Road 
Gedling 

Nottingham 
NG4 3LE 

LISTEN- RESPECT- ACHIEVE          

 


